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Haley Guiliano LLP Operations Continue Uninterrupted During the
COVID-19 Pandemic

The Haley Guiliano lawyers and staff hope that you and your families are well in these chaotic times.

For the safety of our team and our neighbors, we have closed our offices in New York, Silicon Valley and London and

we are all working remotely and practicing social distancing.  Our remote and electronic systems are well tested from

their routine use by many of our lawyers and staff several days a week since we opened.  As a result, we are able to

continue our work for you seamlessly in these uncertain times.  That includes meeting all deadlines, filing papers

electronically, responding as promptly as possible to emails and phone calls, and having video conferences and

telephone calls with you (please ignore the sounds of out-of-school children in the background).  The bottom line:

with all of the new and unexpected things we each have to worry about, you can expect and rely on the same

excellent and timely service from our team as we fight COVID-19 together.

Keep safe.
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